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As a member of the ATC I support the sale of Rosehill Racecourse. It is imperative that Racing 
in NSW remains viable. The existing racecourses are ageing and need refurbishing. Royal 
Randwick is the premier racecourse in NSW. The facilities for both members and the public 
require upgrading. The money from the sale of Rosehill will not only make Randwick a super 
racecourse but will also improve the standard of the remaining racecourses. 


